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On 4-13-2020 the permit was extended based on construction progress based upon 

inspections done by the Threshold Inspector. According to the City’s Inspection History, 

it accepted reports 1 thru 4 from the Threshold Inspector as proof of sufficient 

construction progress. See Attachments 5 and 11-14 of City Response 

On September 10, 2021 the permit was again extended for construction progress again 

based on the Threshold Inspector. According to the City’s Inspection History, inspection 

reports 1 thru 6 plus a report on the condition of the rebar from the Threshold Inspector 

were accepted as sufficient progress. Reports 5 and 6 are contained as Attachments 15 

and 16 of the City Response. The report on condition of rebar is contained as 

Attachments 29-38 of the City Response 

In each instance, the inspections and extensions were for some of the foundation 

elements required by the plans and in each instance that was sufficient to find sufficient 

construction progress. Attachment 5 of the City Response, Inspection History, verifies 

these extensions of the permit.  

On March 9, 2022 at a requested inspection, the inspector documented 7 additional 

foundation pads, but refused to approve those pads, but gave no FBC based defects in 

the work that was inspected.  See Attachment 5 of the City Response.  


